
 

25th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I would like to invite your child on the following trip: 

‘Blood Brothers’ - Drama Theatre Trip 

Date:  Thursday 23rd January 2025 

Description: An opportunity to see the multi award winning musical ‘Blood Brothers’ by Willy Russell at 

Wolverhampton Grand Theatre. Not only will students be able to watch and appreciate the skill this live 

performance provides, it is also the set text for Drama GCSE and will benefit all students as they will need to 

write about the play in their Component 1 written exam. 

Departure Time:  13:00    Approx. return time:  18:30 approx 

Total Cost:  £26.30 

This includes:  Coach travel and theatre ticket. 

Payment Plan:  One off payment. 

Payment Options: 

Parent Pay -  Ensure payment is completed and you receive a confirmation email. Consent is given as part 

of the process so only return the reply slip as the emergency contact number is required. 

Cheque/Cash -  Cheques made payable to The Priory School. 

PPI Student -  If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium funding and you would like to use it to help 

offset the cost of the trip please contact Lizzie Robey on pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk 

Policy if the trip is oversubscribed: Tickets will be issued on a first come, first served basis. 

Payment Deadline: Wednesday 18th December 2024 

Other info: Normal school uniform should be worn. Students can bring money with them to purchase 

items from the theatre such as a programme, a souvenir or an ice cream during the interval.  

Staff will not look after money, this will be the student’s responsibility. Students will also take 

their belongings and therefore any items taken on their trip i.e. a mobile phone will be the 

student’s responsibility and school will not be held accountable for any loss or damage of the 

item/s whilst on the trip. Students are permitted to bring a small quantity of confectionary to 

the theatre, however students will be reminded of their theatre etiquette and I therefore 

request that students use a small container rather than noisy packaging. Students will not be 

permitted to use their phone on the coach and this will be confiscated if students are seen 

breaking the school’s mobile phone policy. Students will be given permission to contact 

parents/carers on the estimated return time to school. 

Important:  Please adhere to the payment deadline to allow time for booking, attendance lists and other 

administrative tasks to be completed.   

Yours faithfully, 

Miss A. Jones 

Head of Drama 
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